
To whom it might concern:

Along  this  two  years,  Yojhan  has  been  a  outstanding  developer.  He  has  tackled
complex challenges with little or no prior information, showing a great proactivity
and problem-solving skills. In particular, I would highlight its good taste for polished
results,  which is  particularly pleasant  in terms of UI changes he had made in its
several tasks related with porting usual challenges.

Yojhan has worked under my lead on game porting. He has learned the full process of
bringing a PC game to any of the nowaday consoles, has overcome the hardness of
their  compliance  requirements  and  shown  nice  team  skills  dealing  with  other
developers, testers and managers and, in brief, is a very valuable hard worker who we
would love to be able to get back at some point in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Emilio Molina Cazorla
Chief Technology Officer


